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Industrial Hemp Advisory Board Virtual Meeting December 20 

MANHATTAN, Kansas — The Kansas Department of Agriculture’s Industrial Hemp 
Advisory Board will hold its annual board meeting at 1:30 p.m. on Wednesday, December 
20, 2023. The meeting will be held virtually via Zoom. The meeting will provide an update 
on hemp production in Kansas. 

The meeting is a scheduled board meeting and is open to the public. Anyone desiring to 
attend via video conference must pre-register to be provided with a video link. For 
information about the meeting, including how to listen to the meeting via Zoom, please go 
to the Industrial Hemp page of the KDA website at agriculture.ks.gov/industrialhemp.  

Persons who require special accommodations must make their needs known at least 24 
hours prior to the meeting. 

### 

WHO: KDA Industrial Hemp Advisory Board 

WHAT: Annual board meeting 

WHEN: 1:30 p.m. on December 20, 2023 

WHERE: Virtually, via Zoom 
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